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Fundraisers planned for Jackson Heights Honor Flight
(KNZA)--Two fundraisers are planned Saturday, March 30th, to benefit this
year's Jackson Heights Honor Flight.

A Rock-a-thon will take place on the Square in downtown Holton from 8 in the
morning until 8 in the evening where people can pledge.

Also a Radiothon will be broadcast over KNZA, 103.9 FM, from 2 in the
afternoon until 6 in the evening where people can call in and pledge their support
by calling 785-547-3461. You can also donate by clicking GIVE to donate through
venmo.

The fundraising goal is $60,000.

The 10th annual Jackson Heights Honor Flight is scheduled for June 6th and 7th.
Forty-six veterans have signed up to participate in this year's flight to
Washington D.C. where they will have an opportunity to visit their respective war

memorials.

Both the Jackson Heights and Holton schools will be participating in the Honor
Flight.
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